
There are breaks on IT Services from March 17 to March 19, 
2017
There are breaks on IT Services due to maintenance work during weekend from March 17 to March 19, 2017.

Additionally services are working slower than normally.

On Sunday March 19, 2017, access servers of Microsoft Office 365 are updated. This will case disruptions in logging in O365 cloud services of Metropolia 
all the day.

 

Saturday, March 18, 2017

Email

Skype For Business

Finance and personnel services

 

Sunday, March 19, 2017

Access servers of Microsoft Cloud Services

Windows servers of teaching
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